
Activities Report May-June 2022

Browning Public Schools Activities report for -May-June

May-
The Pow-wow was a great success this year. There were a lot of visitors that traveled a long way 
from Canada and across the mountains to participate in the powwow. During the powwow, we 
had three sessions, one Friday and two on Saturday. During the powwow there was all kinds of 
cultural activities that included the usual competitions of all categories, a boots and bustle 
special, an owl dance special, and a rabbit dance special. 
There were a lot of visitors and enjoyed themselves at this powwow and have expressed to me 
that they would love to come back next year. 

June-
Summer Eekahkimaht began with the adults that were hired at First-Aid/CPR with Dee Hoyt at 
BCC. Then in the afternoon they finished their day with Trauma Informed with Matthew 
Johnson. Friday Food handlers training that was scheduled was postponed due to the instructor 
needing to renew her trainer certification. Whenever she gets her renewal we will finish our 
training. 
Due to the cold weather we had to postpone the summer kick-off event scheduled for June 13. 
Summer Eekahkimaht began that day with all of the gear being pulled and checked to see for 
repairs, damages, and anything else. Everything is good to go according to Karleen and Joyce. 
That is all from the Activities Department


